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     Friday 15th March 2024 

Re: Easter Non-Uniform Day and ‘Springo Bingo’ 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

SWEET (St. Wilfrid's Events and Enterprise Team) has something special planned for you 
this spring. Join us for an exhilarating ‘Springo Bingo’ event filled with fun, laughter, and 

prizes! 
    

Non-Uniform Day Friday 22nd March 2024:   
In order to create special hamper prizes for the ‘Springo Bingo’ event, Friday 22nd March will be a non-uniform 
day in school. Rather than bringing in £1, we encourage pupils to donate an Easter or Spring themed gift, such 
as Easter eggs, sweets, cuddly toys, Easter craft sets or sticker books. Donations should be given to class 
teachers on the non-uniform day please. Children in Year 3 can come to school wearing non-uniform suitable 
for their PE lesson. Children in Year 2 can come to school in non-uniform and get changed into their swimming 
kit, as usual. 
 

‘Springo Bingo’: Thursday 18th April 2024 
On Thursday 18th April 2024, we are holding our ‘Springo Bingo’ which will take place in the Key Stage 2 Hall. The 
donations that the children have bought into school from the non-uniform day, will be used as some of the prizes 
for bingo.  
There will be two sessions: 
Session 1: 5:45pm – 6:45pm 
Session 2: 7.00 -8.00pm. 
 

Tickets are £5.00 per person (adult or child) and this will include one bingo book. All children must be 
accompanied by a paying adult.  
Extra bingo cards can be purchased on the night (£1 per book). Tickets are on sale now and can only be 
purchased by logging on to your Parent Pay account, choosing one of the session options and making payment. 
 

Tickets are limited and we expect this event to sell out quickly so please book early.  
Please allow time before the session starts to purchase extra bingo cards and get yourselves ready. Doors will 
open at 5.30pm.  
Please bring plenty of change as we are cash only at the event.  
 

Refreshments will be available on the evening. 
In each bingo session, we will be having a tombola and a raffle that will be drawn on the night, at the end 
of each session. 
 

We would like to thank you in advance for your support with the non-uniform day and the ‘Springo Bingo’ event!  
 

Yours sincerely, 
Mrs. E. Prentki and SWEET Team (St. Wilfrid’s Events and Enterprise Team) 
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